
 

2025 Senior Farmer's Market Nutrition Program 

(SFMNP) Produce Vouchers 
2025 voucher distribution will be in person at PCA and participating senior centers from June 23rd through 
September 30th while supplies last. Please see the back of this memo for distribution hours at 
participating senior centers. For 2025, qualified participants are eligible to receive five $5 vouchers, for a  

total of $25. 

 

If you want to receive SFMNP produce vouchers for 2025, we recommend that you return the 

completed application form in-person to a participating senior center or PCA’s office AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE. You can find an application form on our website 

(www.pcacares.org/produce), at a distribution site or by emailing sfmnp@pcacares.org to request a 

copy. 

 
There are 3 ways to submit the COMPLETED application (please complete ALL information 

requested): 

1. Go to your local participating senior center after June 23rd. This is a first come, first serve basis 
where you can receive your vouchers on the same day. You can find the list of participating 
senior centers on the back of this memo along with their days and hours of distribution. 

2. Take the completed application to Philadelphia Corporation for Aging (PCA) at 642 N. Broad 

Street Philadelphia, PA 19130 after June 23rd Monday through Friday 9am-2pm. This is also a 

first come, first served basis where you can receive your vouchers on the same day. 

3. If you want to pick up vouchers for someone who is unable to pick them up in-person 

themselves, we offer a proxy option. You can find a proxy form on our website 

(www.pcacares.org/produce), at a distribution site or by emailing sfmnp@pcacares.org to 

request a copy. The proxy form needs to be filled out and signed by both the proxy and the 

program participant. One person can serve as a proxy for a maximum of four participants  

per year. Please fill out the proxy form completely and bring it to PCA or a participating senior 

center. 

4. In-person distribution will take priority. If supplies still last, we will consider mail-in applications 

towards the middle of the season. 

 
Make sure to circle your ETHNICITY AND RACE on the application and check off the box about 

nutrition education. INCOMPLETE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE PROCESSED. 

This letter does not guarantee that you will be able to receive the SFMNP vouchers, as they will 

be distributed on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
WE CANNOT REPLACE LOST OR STOLEN VOUCHERS 

A list of participating markets will be sent to you along with your vouchers. You can also visit www.pafmnp.org or 

download the free app on Google Play or the App Store by searching “PA FMNP Market Locator.” 
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